
  This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed housing for URI students as 
has been done for decades. 
 My son is a rising senior and needs housing for next year…. The ordinance is making it very difficult to 
find housing. We live in NJ and have no other choice for his living arrangements. This will also impact the 
choice for new students when choosing a school if there is no available housing . They will go elsewhere 
and that will impact URI. 
 
Thank you , 
   Linda Paskas 
621 Cobh Road 
RiverVale, NJ  
07675  
Sent from my iPhone 
 


